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27 August 2024 

 

James 
By email to: fyi-request-28017-09a905b4@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

Dear James 

 

OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST 2024/55 

On Monday, 12 August you made a request under the Official Information Act 1982 (the OIA) for the 

following information: 

 
Under the OIA please provide details of any Koha above $1,000 the Electoral Commission has given out 
between 2017 and October 2023. 
 

The Electoral Commission has given out two koha above $1,000 and one koha of $1,000 exactly between 

2017 and October 2023. Please find the details in the table below: 

Period Description Net Amount 

May 2019 Pacific Fono Koha $1,440 

May 2019 Pacific Fono Koha $1,400 

July 2019 Fono Koha $1,000 

In the interests of transparency, we release responses to Official Information Act requests every 3 months. 

We will publish this response with your personal details redacted. 

You have the right under section 28(3) of the Act to make a complaint to the Ombudsman if you are not 

satisfied with the response to your request.  Information about how to do this is available at 

www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or by phoning 0800 802 602.  

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 
Anusha Guler 

Deputy Chief Executive, Operations  
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